
Subject: RE: Bylaw 7295 Dog Licenses
Date: Mon, 10 Dec 2001 19:42:48 +0000 (GMT)

From: Elizabeth James <cagebc@yahoo.com>
To: Ernie Crist <CristE@district.north-van.bc.ca>, "'Dave Sadler'" <davesadler@telus.net>,

FONVCA <fonvca@fonvca.org>
CC: bill_tracey@telus.net, weemalkies@telus.net, Peter Thompson <bedeconsulting@home.com>,

Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>, Allan Orr <allandorr@home.com>,
Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>, johnhunter@idmail.com, Liz James <cagebc@yahoo.com>

Dave: 

Good letter, which touches on one aspect of the  "Doggy ByLaw" issues. One question....is it 20% of District
Residents, or should it be 20% of District dog-owners? 

In any event, perhaps if the District were to collect on all its outstanding amounts, it could afford to hire some
more By-law Officers! If that were to happen, maybe, just maybe the by-laws which are in place could actually
be enforced! 

Liz James 

  Ernie Crist <CristE@district.north-van.bc.ca> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Sadler:
 
I wholeheartedly agree with you. However, as this is rather  typical,  I think that you should write to the Chair of the
Quality Assurance Committee and tell the story.  I think the time has come to fill them in on what is going on. I
suggest you get  the evidence together ask the chair for a meeting. I will be more than happy to join you. I too will
have  something to say  and it will be documented as well.   
 
Yours truly, 

Ernie Crist 
 
 Original Message-----

From:  Dave Sadler [mailto:davesadler@telus.net]
Sent: Sunday, December 09, 2001 4:17 PM
To: FONVCA
Cc: bill_tracey@telus.net; weemalkies@telus.net; Peter Thompson; Brian Platts; Allan Orr; Corrie Kost;
johnhunter@idmail.com; Liz James
Subject: Bylaw 7295 Dog Licences 

Dear Mayor & Council:                                     Dec 17, 2001

Bylaw 7295 Dog Licences 

I support the sale of dog licences, as I understand the revenue is used to fund our
local dog pound & animal shelter. It’s also practical as a numbered dog tag helps to
reunite stray animals with their rightful owner.

However during Council’s debate surrounding the establishment of a District
operated dog-pound, it was revealed that only 20% of District residents purchase
dog licences. I contacted the Director of Bylaw Enforcement, Mr. Sigston regarding
this abysmal situation but once again, he chose to ignore my inquiry & did not to
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respond.

I believe the current situation is an affront to the law-abiding citizens of the District.
Clearly all dog owners should pay their fair share. Yet I have never seen the lack of
compliance addressed in any communication by the District, be it a notice with the
tax assessment, signage in parks or the District Dialogue. I am under the impression
that this situation has gone virtually unchallenged for years. 

Therefore to increase the licence fees for 2002 by 18% is clearly unfair &
unacceptable to those members of the public who do buy licences. Rather, much
greater effort should be made on enforcement. If compliance were increased from
20% to 40%, revenues would increase 100% rather than the paltry 18% resulting
from this recommendation.

The District’s solution is so very typical. Instead of addressing the root cause of the
problem, the District takes the easy way out & sticks it to taxpayer. I believe the
contempt for the public purse by this Municipality continues.

As such, in the New Year I will press for a full public inquiry into the
mismanagement of the Dollarton re-alignment and why construction was allowed to
begin before the land assembly was complete. We have millions of dollars tied up in
useless asphalt instead of collecting interest in the bank. I reckon we’ve lost well 
over $100,000 because of a lack of due diligence by the District. I want accountability
regarding this substantial loss of public money.

Thank you, Dave Sadler

Nokia 5510 looks weird sounds great.
Discover and win it! The competition ends 16 th of December 2001. 
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